Hardeman County Appraisal District
Russell Griffin, Deputy Chief Appraiser
P.O. Box 388
Quanah, TX. 79252
Phone (940)663-2532 Fax (940)663-6490
Email: russell.griffin@qisd.net

October 26, 2017

To the Voting Tax Units of the Appraisal District:

Enclosed is a resolution that | am asking you to provide to your governing body which they may
use to vote for members of the Board of Directors of the Hardeman County Appraisal District.
The number of votes available to your tax unit is shown in the resolution, and they can be
allocated in any way that your governing body desires among the nominees. The resolution
should be placed on an agenda of your governing body, and when approved, be sent back to
me as election administrator. You may send it to P.O. Box 388, Quanah, TX. 79252, fax it to
940-663-6490, or attach it to an e-mail addressed to russell.griffin@gisd.net.

As always, if you have questions, please call me.

Sincerely yours,

Russell Griffin

Deputy Chief Appraiser



RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, the Quanah ISD participates in the Hardeman County Appraisal District, and;

WHEREAS Chapter 6 of the Property Tax Code allows each tax unit to cast votes for the Board
of Directors of the Appraisal District in proportion to their tax levy, and;

WHEREAS the Quanah ISD is allocated 1663 votes based on their 2016 levy, and;

WHEREAS, the Quanah ISD met in open session to consider the casting of the votes to which
they are entitled;

NOW THEREFORE Quanah ISD does hereby cast votes for the following person or persons to the
Board of Directors of the Hardeman County Appraisal District for a two-year term to begin
January 1, 2018.

Nominee Votes Cast For:

Call, Chris

Creighton, Dan

Eaton, Dale

McClellan, Mike

Tabor, Weldon

Presiding Officer Governing Body Secretary

Signed on this the day of , 2017.




